
Dear Parents & Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair will begin Monday, May 12, 2025.  

One of our goals is to put more books into the hands of students
at PEARLS.  We call it All for Books and we are asking you to
please donate just $1 or loose change to help with our efforts.

The money collected will assist those children who cannot afford
to purchase books during the Book Fair.  

Please  send  your  donation  and  the  signed  slip  below  in  an
envelope addressed to the Book Fair Committee with your child.
On behalf of the students and teachers of PEARLS, thank you!

Sincerely,

The PEARLS PTA Book Fair Committee

PLEASE PRINT:

Child’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Teacher’s Name:

Grade & Room Number Amount Donated:

Atencion: Si necessita una traducion de este aviso por favor comuniquese con pearlsbookfair@gmail.com


